
EASTERN PENNSYLVANIA 

SPECIAL NEEDS ASSOCIATION 

Thursday, 
Oct. 22nd 2020

10am-12pm

To RSVP, send an email to Missy Modesti at: 

mmodesti@phmc.org

ABOUT THE EVENT

A formal network of home health
professionals, medical providers, medical
assistance insurance providers, social service
providers, school nurses, legal advocates,
policy planners, and representatives from
various local and state government service
agencies, and parents of technology assisted
(TA) children

EPSNA is...

The meeting will provide...

TACHP is funded by the Pennsylvania Department of Health.

Health Promotion Council's Technology Assisted
Children's Home Program (TACHP) will convene the
Eastern Pennsylvania Special Needs Association
(ESPNA) meeting. 

A forum for education and discussion about 
issues related to care of TA children and 
children with special health care needs

Presentations that meet the needs of the 
represented professions and parents

A component that encourages communication, 
support, and partnership among members 
outside of the quarterly meetings 

SAVE THE DATE!

Location: 
This will be held via Webinar!

RSVP information below.

Featuring: Presentation by 
Health Hulse, McAndrews Law

Navigating Special Education During 
COVID-19




